
  as 2412 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  as 2412 # hieroprepes {hee-er-op-rep-ace'}; from 2413 and the
same as 4241; reverent: -- {as} becometh holiness.[ql

  be 3741 # hosios {hos'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity; properly,
 right (by intrinsic or divine character; thus distinguished
from 1342, which refers rather to human statutes and relations;
from 2413, which denotes formal consecration; and from 40, which
relates to purity from defilement), i.e. hallowed (pious, sacred,
 sure): -- holy, mercy, shalt {be}.[ql

  becometh 2412 # hieroprepes {hee-er-op-rep-ace'}; from 2413
and the same as 4241; reverent: -- as {becometh} holiness.[ql

  Hierapolis 2404 # Hierapolis {hee-er-ap'-ol-is}; from 2413 and
4172; holy city; Hierapolis, a place in Asia Minor: --
{Hierapolis}.[ql

  high 2409 # hiereus {hee-er-yooce'}; from 2413; a priest
(literally or figuratively): -- ({high}) priest.[ql

  high-priest 0748 # archieratikos {ar-khee-er-at-ee-kos'}; from
746 and a derivative of 2413; high-priestly: -- of the {high-
priest}.[ql

  holiness 2412 # hieroprepes {hee-er-op-rep-ace'}; from 2413
and the same as 4241; reverent: -- as becometh {holiness}.[ql

  holy 2413 # hieros {hee-er-os'}; of uncertain affinity; sacred:
 -- {holy}.[ql

  holy 3741 # hosios {hos'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
properly, right (by intrinsic or divine character; thus
distinguished from 1342, which refers rather to human statutes
and relations; from 2413, which denotes formal consecration; and
from 40, which relates to purity from defilement), i.e. hallowed
(pious, sacred, sure): -- {holy}, mercy, shalt be.[ql

  mercy 3741 # hosios {hos'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
properly, right (by intrinsic or divine character; thus
distinguished from 1342, which refers rather to human statutes
and relations; from 2413, which denotes formal consecration; and
from 40, which relates to purity from defilement), i.e. hallowed
(pious, sacred, sure): -- holy, {mercy}, shalt be.[ql

  of 0748 # archieratikos {ar-khee-er-at-ee-kos'}; from 746 and
a derivative of 2413; high-priestly: -- {of} the high-priest.[ql

  priest 2409 # hiereus {hee-er-yooce'}; from 2413; a priest
(literally or figuratively): -- (high) {priest}.[ql

  priesthood 2420 # hierosune {hee-er-o-soo'-nay}; from 2413;
sacredness, i.e. (by implication) the priestly office: --
{priesthood}.[ql

  shalt 3741 # hosios {hos'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
properly, right (by intrinsic or divine character; thus
distinguished from 1342, which refers rather to human statutes
and relations; from 2413, which denotes formal consecration; and
from 40, which relates to purity from defilement), i.e. hallowed
(pious, sacred, sure): -- holy, mercy, {shalt} be.[ql

  temple 2411 # hieron {hee-er-on'}; neuter of 2413; a sacred
place, i.e. the entire precincts (whereas 3485 denotes the
central sanctuary itself) of the Temple (at Jerusalem or
elsewhere): -- {temple}.[ql

  the 0748 # archieratikos {ar-khee-er-at-ee-kos'}; from 746 and
a derivative of 2413; high-priestly: -- of {the} high-priest.[ql
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